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Dear Parents,

Next week is our final Stockade Cadets meeting for the 
year.  We will be completing our already planned Summer 
activities (fishing night, Outdoor Movie Night, & Game 
Night) and you will be notified by text, on Facebook and on 
our website a week or two prior to each activity.

A text message will be sent about an upcoming parent 
meeting. If you are not signed up for receiving texts, 
please do so via our website 2047.org.

Please send in the uniform shirt (not t-shirts). The boys 
can keep the blue triangle patch that is velcroed on. If 
your boy is not attending the last meeting next week 
contact me to arrainge a time to drop off or have me 
pick up the uniform shirt.

There is a lost and found at Stockade. If your boy is 
missing a jacket or anything from Stockarama weekend 
or during the year check there. Onec we have our last 
meeting on May 29th anything left will be disposed of.

Other than a broken wrist, Stockarama Camping Week-
end was awesome! The boys were incredibly well-behaved and everyone had a great time. Photos and videos from the 
weekend will be on our website by the end of the weekend. 

Should you have any questions about these items, next year or anything else, please contact me  (voice or text) at 
716-536-4077 or email at jim@2047.org

Jim Szczodrowski

Stockade Cadets #2047

Final Stockade Cadets of the year 
will be on May 29th


